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3 CHANGE OF VICTORIA DAY HOLIDAY FROM MONDAY, 28TH MAY, 2012 TO MONDAY, 
4TH JUNE, 2012 (AN182-2011) 

 
The Council has agreed to mark the Queen's Diamond Jubilee on Tuesday, 5th June, 2012 and 
permission has been granted by the Scottish Government for Dundee schools to be closed on this 
date.  To make it easier for parents to organise childcare arrangements, the proposal is to move the 
Victoria Day holiday from Monday, 28th May, 2012 to Monday, 4th June, 2012.  This will mean that 
schools will be closed on the 4th and 5th of June.  There are no SQA examinations on either date. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the change of date for the Victoria Day Holiday and to instruct the 
Director of Education to notify parents and carers of the change with immediate effect. This will give 
parents and carers the opportunity to make childcare arrangements well in advance. 
 


